
Library Card Policy  

 

 

The Booth & Dimock Memorial Library makes library cards available to town residents so 

eligible patrons can borrow materials from the Library’s collection and use library resources.   

  

Library cards are available to all Coventry residents, regardless of age. It is preferred that a 

parent or guardian provide a signature for those under 18. However, patrons 14 and over who are 

able to provide proof of address may get a Library Card, without signature from a parent or 

guardian.   

  

A valid library card from a Connecticut Public Library is required to borrow materials from the 

Booth & Dimock Memorial Library while the BorrowIT program through the State Library is in 

effect.  
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